Oregon Forest /
Resources Institute

Board of Directors
Notice of Executive Session

Monday, July 18, 2022

The Oregon Forest Resources Institute (OFRI) Board of Directors (Board) will hold an executive session at
12:30 pm Monday, July 18, 2022. OFRI will meet in executive session pursuant to ORS 192.660(a), which
allows the Board to meet in executive session to consider the employment of a public officer, employee,
staff member or individual agent, as well as ORS 192.660(f), which allows the Board to meet in executive
session to consider information or records that at exempt by law from public inspection.
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